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1. What did you hear?

- We need to be friendlier, more welcoming. Even though you might be from a small church/community, we still need to be welcoming.

- Discover what we do well as a Church and then develop on that. Concentrate on the positive as opposed to always dwelling on what's "wrong". Why ARE they in Church, not why ARE THEY NOT in Church.

- There is no program or process that is the "silver bullet". We are the silver bullet.

- Keep it simple. Be mindful of people. Coffee & Donut method…just meeting people where they are at.

- In 50 years the Church will look different in the United States. Less citisen born American and more foreign born in the Church.


2. What does it mean for your parish/entity?

- Try harder to get people involved.
- Build up peoples relationship with Jesus.
- Make the good things better.
- In future small rural parishes will decline even more because there is no influx of new parishioners. We need to step up now if we want to keep our churches.


3. What help do we need?

- Would be nice to know what other parishes are doing. Perhaps a quarterly Vision 20/20 Newsletter highlighting parishes and how they are growing their parishes as disciples/evangelists.

- Continue Deanery Vision 20/20 Meetings.
